JOB OPENING
​
​The Village of Lancaster is currently accepting applications for one (1) opening for the position of Laborer in the Department of Public Works. Candidates must be a resident of the Village of Lancaster and will be required to possess or obtain a valid NYS Commercial Driver’s License (CDL). The successful candidate will be hired on a probationary basis at the rate of pay of $30.08 per hour in accordance with the terms of the DPW Collective Bargaining Agreement. Applications will be accepted until the close of business on December 23rd, 2024, at the Clerk-Treasurer’s office located at 5423 Broadway, or by emailing mstegmeier@lancastervillageny.gov. Please contact (716) 683-2105 with any questions. Thank you.

DATED:	 December 13, 2024

